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Dear Esteemed member,

In compliance with the directives issued by H.E President Uhuru Kenyatta on COVID – 19 and guidance by the National 
Emergency Response Committee we hereby notify our members and the general public that all our events planned for the 
next 30 days have been postponed.

The safety of our members and our sta� remains paramount and our objective is to carry on our business in such a manner as 
to reduce the risk of cross infection and exposure.

With this in mind, we kindly request that meetings should ideally be held through voice and video conferencing. If a physical 
meeting is to be held, we would of course be happy to host it and have in place all the strict sanitization protocols that are now 
expected of all of us. (Limit of 3 persons)

N/B: Issuance of Certi�cate of Origin ( CoO) will not be interrupted.

Any information or queries on the same should be shared through email at covid@kenyachamber.or.ke In addition, we request 
that you share with us your workplace guidelines that you have issued to your sta�s on dealing with COVID-19 through the 
aforementioned email.

Click on this link https://www.kenyachamber.or.ke/covid19/ and download our  COVID-19 tool kit.

We are resolute in doing everything we can with and for you to get through this challenge.

Angela Ndambuki
Chief Executive O�cer
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